Subscribe Share ▼ Past Issues Translate

The League of Women Voters of the Grand Traverse Area

View this email in your browser







FREE EVENT: Thursday, April 28, 7pm
"A Conversation with Senator Wayne Schmidt
& Representative Larry Inman"



On Thursday evening, April 28th, the League of Women Voters will be participating in a conversation with State Senator Wayne Schmidt and State Representative Larry Inman regarding voting practices and the lack of government transparency in Michigan.

League of Women Voters of the Grand Traverse Area

Serving Antrim, Benzie, Grand Traverse, and Kalkaska counties

Voter Newsletter

April 2016 Volume 57, No. 4

President Jan Warren First Vice President Ingrid Brophy Membership Director Donna Hornberger Voter Services Inara Kurt & Peg Townsend

Treasurer

The conversation will be facilitated by Anne Magoun, member of the Grand Traverse Area League of Women Voters and former president of the League of Women Voters of Michigan.

The public is invited to attend the conversation, which will be held from 7-8:30pm in the McGuire room of the Traverse Area District Library. There will be an opportunity for attendees to interact informally with the state legislators afterwards.



SAVE THE DATE: Saturday, May 14, 2016 Traverse City Golf and Country Club 9:30am Reception, 10am Breakfast Buffet 11am Program with speaker James R. Whelan, M.D. Medical Director of Population Health Management Cost: \$25, Please RSVP by May 4, 2016

Link to invitation and RSVP. Guests are welcome!

Liz Messing Secretary Peggy Townsend **Publicity Chair**

Linda Crandall Webmaster Mary Beeker Voter Newsletter Ann Geht

Contact Us Calendar of Events Join the League

UPCOMING FIELD TRIP: American Waste & Recycling June 8, 2016, 10:30am

Contact Mary Lee Orr with questions or to RSVP orrma57@yahoo.com 231-352-7159







Save the Date: April 30 Spring Workshop from the League of Women Voters of Michigan

Saturday, April 30, 2016, 9:30am - 2:30pm Defending Democracy by Making Democracy Work Saint Paul Episcopal Church, 218 West. Ottawa St. Lansing, MI 48933

If anyone is interested in carpooling to the "Defending Democracy" workshop, contact President Jan Warren: warrenjan2000@yahoo.com

Additional registration information may be found here.





Copyright © 2016

Our mailing address is:
League of Women Voters of the Grand Traverse Area P.O.
Box 671
Traverse City, MI 49685-0671

Submit content or feedback to The Voter: ann.geht@gmail.com

You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>

This email was sent to mlbeeker@gmail.com
why did I get this?
unsubscribe from this list
update subscription preferences
<a href="mailto:League of Women Voters of the Grand Traverse Area · P.O. Box 671 · Traverse City, MI 49685 · USA
USA

MailChimp